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Phone: 01536 417627 

Headline! News! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This week, I have been back to ‘school’ qualifying as a Mental Health First Aider. It was a great course and I have many ideas 
and strategies to use with the whole school community. I hope to send others onto the children’s version soon to further 
support the work Mrs Ricotta completes with children.  
 
As a school, we really do continue to learn; Miss Letts has just submitted her final piece for her National Professional 
Qualification in Leading Behaviour and Culture, Mrs Ricotta is completing her qualification in Well Being and Miss Watson is 
halfway through the SEND accreditation for teaching assistants.  
 
We really enjoy sharing our learning through practise but also with the children to inspire and continue to reinforce the 
importance and impact of continuing to learn throughout your life.  
 
This weekend, read a book, discuss a story, bake with your children or watch a documentary and inspire learning in the home.  
 
Have a good weekend,  
 

Best wishes,   
 
Mrs Bodman-Knight 

 STARS OF THE WEEK 
.      Iris             Atarah 
       Demeter  Paisley 
       Apollo       Bodhi 
       Poseidon  Yasmin 
       Athena     Aaron 
       Ares         Absent 
       Zeus        Matthew  

All parents are welcome at all of our celebration assemblies, 
every Friday at 9am.  

 Please note boots are not permitted to wear for school. If it is wet, 
please send children in wellies or boots and put their school shoes 
in their bags to change into.  
 
Boots are cumbersome in class and in assemblies when the children 
are moving around and sitting on the benches at lunch as well as 
the hall floor in assemblies.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PACT Have been very busy preparing events for the rest of term.  
 

Christmas Fayre – 1st December 
This year they will be trialing a cashless system – more information to 
follow 
 

Inclusion   Integrity     Initiative    Inspiration    Involvement  

Respect    Responsibility    Resilience 

http://www.hallmeadow.org/
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Please keep upto date with all the 

events via  Hall Meadow PACT 
on Facebook. 

Donations needed for the tombolo stalls – teddies, 
chocolate, sweets and general tombola items can be 

brought into school from November 20th. 
 

Christmas Disco 
We will be holding our first Christmas Disco on Tuesday 19th December 
– more details to follow 
 

Wreath Making – 4th December 
This even has almost sold out since going live this week.  

 EYFS/KS1 Nativity 
A Midwife Crisis  

 
Tickets will be sent home at the end of November but will 

follow the format of previous years:  
1 ticket per child for each performance with spare tickets 
being returned and offered out on a first come first serve 

basis.  
 

Grandparents afternoon – 2 tickets per family eg: siblings 
in EYFS/Y2 will get 2 tickets or if you only have 1 child in 

EYFS/KS1 they will get 2 tickets.  

 
 

Phonics @ Hall Meadow. 
9:00-10:15am 

Come to our parents meeting to find out how we teach your 
child to read at Hall Meadow using Read Write Inc. phonics. 

  
You have the unique opportunity to watch your child in 
their phonics group and then speak to Miss Pyper (Read 
Write Inc Lead) regarding how you can help your child at 
home.  

29th November 2023 - Apollo Class 

I was able to attend the district cross country this week held at Glebe Park, Corby. It was a fantastic event and while 
we await the official results, I am so proud of each and every one of our children and the ex HMPS pupils who were 
racing in the Y7 and Y8 races!  
Dexter, Harrison, Jacob, Ella, Amelia, Aeysha, Ella, Mia, Christopher, Nicolas, Tom and Oscar you were amazing! 

However, a special mention to winner of the Year 5 race; Senudi who was incredible at pacing herself and gradually 

over taking and leading the pack by a clear 10 seconds!  

Tom, Christopher, Senudi and Mia have qualified for the county finals in Northampton in January.  
A huge well done to you all, Miss Pallett for organising and the parents who came and supported on a cold 

afternoon.  

Hall Meadow 
Twitter - @primary_hall 

Facebook – 
HallMeadowPrimarySchool  

Instagram - @hallmeadowps 
 

InMat 
Twitter -@InMAT_ 

Instagram - @Inmat_inspire 

 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/hallmeadowpact


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
             

             

DATES FOR DIARY! 
 
November 
RWI Parent sessions 9am  Apollo 29th 

School Photos  22nd November  
 
December 
Christmas Fayre Friday 1st December  
Reading with your child Friday 1st Dec 2:45pm 
Wreath making Monday 4th December – SOLD OUT 
 
Nativity 
Dates: Tuesday 12th Grandparents afternoon 
Wednesday 13th 9:30 and 2pm.  
School disco – Tuesday 19th December 
Dolce Christmas Lunch Tuesday 19th December 
Christmas in the play ground – Wednesday 20th December 
2:30pm (Children collected from 3pm)  
 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES: 
Ares – 28th November 
All class assemblies begin at 2:45pm.  



 


